
REPORT OF THE INTERIM GENERAL 
COUNSEL 

MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
5TH JULY, 2023 

  

  

AUDIT AND STANDARDS COMMITTEE – STANDARDS REPORT 2022 
 
 
1. At its meeting on 16th February 2023, the Audit and Standards Committee received a 
report of the (then) Interim Director of Legal and Governance, which highlighted the 
activities of the Committee and provided details of the outcome of the Standards 
complaints received from January to December 2022.  This detail was set out in the 
“Standards Report 2022” which was included as an appendix to the Director’s report. 
 
2. Following consideration of the report by members of the Audit and Standards 
Committee, it was resolved to approve the report for submission to Full Council. 
 
 
Recommendation 
 
That the Council notes the Annual Standards Report for 2022, showing details of the 
outcome of the Standards complaints received from January to December 2022. 
 
 
 
 
(NOTE: A copy of the report submitted to the Audit and Standards Committee, together 

with its “Standards Report 2022” appendix, are attached.) 
 
 
 
 
David Hollis, Interim General Counsel 
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